


GDPR requires members specifically to opt-in, not opt-out - this is a key principle.
Currently personal details such as email, tel number, etc are displayed on your website for the captains page, org contacts page and the website footer.
You are at risk if you have not explicitly gained consent from the member to display these personal details on your website.
Members have always had the ability to control what data is shown, but by default the tick box, was ticked. This is not acceptable under GDPR. Therefore, from our next upload, all tick boxes will be un-ticked and this will have the effect that all personal contact details, on the above pages will disappear, until either you or the member explicitly consents to displaying it.
Your website will have zero member contact details on it now until you or the member turns it on.
Do not be too quick to rush in and start showing their email or phone number on your website, becasue if you ever have a GDPR complaint you personally will have to prove that you had consent to display their personal contact details.
If the member opts-in themselves, we will record that consent, but if you or another member of your committee do it, you will have to prove you had the members consent.
More changes will be coming thick and fast over the coming weeks, and we would advise you check back to this thread to stay up to date with the changes that we are making.
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